
From: John Diane Meyers
To: HTP Exhibits
Cc: Diane Meyers
Subject: The bill to build a toll road from
Date: Sunday, April 02, 2017 1:24:48 PM

I-5 woodland wash to I-5 Donald Oregon is a necessary evil . Continued growth of traffic through the Vancouver to
wilsonville corridor has overwhelmed I-5 and is causing a dangerous path for all who drive that road. I know it
would take up some farmland it is a necessary and needed for the livability in the Portland area. Please look at this
road as a passage into the 21 st century .
Thankyou
John Meyers
A concerned citizen
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